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Senator Di Natale (written) asked: 
 
How many flights are there each month?  
 
 
Answer: 
 
There are approximately five flights a month from Mozes Kilangin airport to 
Cairns International airport, run by Airfast Indonesia. The most recent 
scheduling for these flights indicated there were five in September, six in 
October and five scheduled for November and December.   
 
The Department of Infrastructure and Transport may be able to provide further 
information about the number of flights from Australia to Mozes Kilangin 
airport. 
 


